
June 17, 1959 
 
Dear Profesor Ferrater Mora, 
 
We were deeply sorry to hear of the lose Mrs. Ferrater and you suffered. Please accept 
our sincere condolences. I know what trying weeks Mrs. Ferrater must have gone 
through, especially until your arrival. We hope that this summer from now on will be 
good to you all, and that you will all have a reviving rest. 
 
Thank you for your very kind letter, and for the grades, which have been entered. It is 
for me to thank you; we were fortunate to have the support of your collaboration, and 
deeply appreciated it. I am very glad to know that it was pleasant and interesting for 
you. 
 
I look forward to one meeting again, and soon. I recall you giving me a note on your 
possible schedule for this summer, but, to my distress, I cannot find it. I did some 
feverish tidying up of my appalling desks, but in my weariness must have made more 
than one slip. Have you plans had to be changed now? In any case, could you let me 
know again whether you will be in Paris from August 5 to August 10? If you are, and if 
that is not a bad time for you, we would very much like to say hello. I am sorry to put 
you to this trouble of briefing me again. In case I’ve mentioned the hotel at which we 
planed to stop in Paris, please disregard it, for the while we may cancel it, as there is 
the possibility that we will stay at the house of friends in Boury-la-Reine. 
With all our sympathy and warmest good wish 
 
Sincerely  
 
[Signatura] 
 
PS. My home address will be best these days: 
3613 Croydon Road, 
Baltimore 
 
P.S. June 22! On that note I lot, I had your Paris address! I’ve been trying to get it from 
René, but he just came back from a brief vacation in Cape Cod! Sorry about the delay. 


